
                  
 
 

 
 
  

  
 

 
 

7 September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 10 Information Evening 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 10 Information Evening which will be held on Thursday 14 

September at 6pm in Lodeside Hall.  

 

The evening’s presentation will include Mr Daybell discussing year 10’s start to the new term and 

priorities for the year ahead while Mr Slingsby, Deputy Head, will share key information about GCSE 

courses and discuss how students can be supported to make good progress during the year ahead. 

Mr Oakhill, the school’s Careers Education, Information, Advice & Guidance Manager, will also give 

details of the varied post-16 options which will be open to the students and how they can explore 

them further. 

 

This event is designed for parents and carers only and on arrival, please enter via the main school 

reception, where you will be shown through to Lodeside Hall. 

 

Although we look forward to welcoming you to the school, we are aware that some parents and 

carers will be unable to attend. Therefore, the presentations will be filmed and made available to 

parents and carers. If you won’t be attending on the night but would like to view the presentations, 

please email my PA, Sophie King, sking@soham-college.org.uk, who will send you a link after the 

event.  

 

I look forward to seeing many of you next week. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Jon Hampson 

Headteacher  
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